COPY OF SUGGESTED APPENDED NOTE BY ROMAN CATHOLIC SIGNATORIES
TO VERSAILLES CONSULTATION AS SENT BY BISHOP TORRELLA TO ROMAN
CATHOLIC MEMBERS

The undersigned Catholic participants wish to make clear
that paragraph 6 of this Report is to read in the light of
paragraphs 2 and 3.

Hence as far as they are concerned this paragraph is not
intended to say that they regard the Catholic position rejecting
the ordination of women to the ministerial priesthood as

transitory and destined to change.

Such an interpretation would for that matter be irrelevant
to the precise terms of reference of the Consultation which were
to examine the question "whether communion is possible between

a church which ordains women and one which does not and will not".



